
CHEDISTON AND LINSTEAD GROUPED PARISH COUNCIL
A Planning meeting was held on Monday 11 September 2017 at 7.30 pm in the Chediston Church Room
MINUTES
1. Councillor Ibbott welcomed Councillors, those present were John Ibott, Jo Wareham, Sheila Clifford and Mark Titchiner.
2. Apologies for absence were received from Graham downing, Janet Heath, TerryTooze, Sheilah Turley and Sarah Ward.
3. There were no declarations of Interest. to declare.
4. Minutes of planning meeting held on Monday 31 July 2017 were circulated and agreed to be a true and accurate account of the meeting.
5. There were no matters arising from minutes not covered by the agenda.
6. There were no members of the public present.
7. Planning DC/17/3507/FUL – Dormy House, Godfrey’s Hill, Linstead Parva- Extension of outbuilding to improve storage facilities.  The proposed extension measures 6’x6’ and takes the rear building to the end of the main out building. – The plans were inspected and a discussion took place, a proposal to accept the application was proposed and seconded.  Councillors voted unanimously to support the application.
8. AOB. – A VAT refund has been received in the sum of £25.00.                         A conclusion of Audit has been received from BDO and will be placed on the web-site.                                                                                                     The agent for Mr & Mrs James advised that their application to run a dog grooming palour from their home has been turned down at appeal.                 In view of the planning restrictions that are placed on our Villages it was felt important that we attend one of the Town and Parish Meetings being organised in respect of the Local Plan.  It will be added to the meeting scheduled for 25 September 2017.
9. Date and Time of next meeting - 25th September 2017
Signed ……Graham Downing……….   Date     25 September 2017……

